
‘Ko te ako te maneatanga’
‘Hooked on Learning’

Term 1, Week 9
Panui / Newsletter

A huge THANK YOU to Wairakei Primary for 
organising a community information evening 
around Parenting / Resilience and Trauma.  
What a turn out from parents and staff from 

schools all around Taupō. 
Thank you everyone for supporting this event 
and turning up to learn! Also, thank you to the 
parents that helped us with a mad dash to find 

more chairs!  

A friendly reminder that Monday 
24th April is a Teacher Only Day.  
School is closed for instruction.

The Government and Ministry of 
Education have been rolling out 
many initiatives and changes to 
expectations in learning.  
Including ‘refreshing / revamping’ 
the NZ Curriculum.  
This teacher only day is a day 
provided by the Ministry for 
Teachers to take time to learn 
more about the changes in the 
Curriculum. 
We are instructed to use the day 
in the first two week of Term 2.  It 
just makes sense to take it on the 
Monday 24th as Tuesday 25th is a 
public holiday. 

Do not forget 
Term 1 ends 

next 
THURSDAY.
Friday is a 

public Holiday.

It has been an exciting couple of weeks. We are 
in the process of running Bright Beginners, an 
awesome series of mornings where we begin 
transitioning and welcoming our next cohort of 
New Entrant students.  We have a rather larger 
group starting at the beginning of next term! We 
are super excited to know you are coming to 
join our Taupō Primary School whanau.
In amongst this we have had classes out at 
swimming lessons, cricket tasters, food and 
nutrition lessons, students touring the 
supermarket looking at what food labels tell us, 
juniors preparing and getting bush school 
underway, biking down at Crown Park, 
basketball tasters, hockey tasters and the list 
goes on!  Thank you to all those involved in 
providing these opportunities that just add to 
how we get our students ‘Hooked On Learning’.  



Diary Dates 
Week 8 Friday 31 Bush School Rooms 3 & 6 (weather permitting)

Week 9 27 March Room 2 & 3 Oral Health Education

Week 9 30 March Bright Beginners session 2

Week 9 5 April Board of Trustee Meeting, 6pm in the staffroom

Week 9 & 10 27 March - 6 April Swimming rooms 14, 17, 18, 19, 20 and 21

Week 10 3 April Rugby League Hickling Park

Week 10 5 April Yeah Girls Cricket Owen Delany Park 

Week 10 6 April Netball Tasters Year 3 & 4
Bright Beginners session 3

Week 10 6 April Last day Term 1

2023 24 April Teacher Only Day

2023 25 April Public Holiday - ANZAC Day School CLOSED

2023 26 April First day Term 2

Our next Board of Trustees meeting is 
Wednesday 5 April at 6pm in the staffroom.  
Parents and caregivers welcome.  Please 

email office@taupoprimary.school.nz if you 
are attending.

Netball Registrations
Did you miss our netball notice earlier this term and want to sign up your 
child for netball?  

Registrations close on the 1st of May.  Here is the link to register through 
the Taupo Netball website

https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/221629

Collect a netball notice from the school office for 
more information.

mailto:office@taupoprimary.school.nz
https://www.sporty.co.nz/viewform/221629




Sponsor an Advert

ALL proceeds subsidise transport so that all students at 
taupō Primary School can access swimming lessons.

Email the office to book your space 
(office@taupoprimary.school.nz) 

A huge thank you to our sponsors who are supporting 
safer swimmers at taupō Primary School


